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I am writing in support of Eagle Charter Schools. I believe it would be a grave injustice to the
community Eagle serves if it is not allowed to continue its mission. It is not possible for Eagle
to fail in a single school year. What is possible during that time frame is to make mistakes.
Mistakes can and will be corrected. 

This as you know is a long and arduous process.  No one invests so much time, effort, energy,
and yes passion to be killed in its infancy. As a grandparent I have witnessed the hard work,
enthusiasm and sheer joy of seeing Eagle's doors open.

Finally, obstacles only exist to be overcome.  I say to you with full confidence; whatever
difficulties you have identified are fully solvable.  I believe it to be unfair to take any harsh
and final actions at this point.  I ask for adjudication in favor of Eagle's continuation.

Respectfully submitted,

S. B. Garcia
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